NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF RIVERSIDE
REGARDING ISSUANCE OF WATER REVENUE
BONDS ISSUE OF 2022A AND REMARKETING

RIVERSIDE OF THE 2011A VARIABLE RATE REFUNDING
Cil;;—’ of Arts & Innovation WATER REVENUE BONDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 8, 2022 the City Council of the City of Riverside
(the “City Council”), will hold a public hearing at which time it will consider public testimony
concerning the possible issuance by the City of Riverside of principal amount not-to-exceed
$70,000,000 of Water Revenue Bonds (the “Bonds”) in one or more series, on a tax-exempt
basis to finance certain capital improvements to the City's water system. At the same time,
it will consider public testimony concerning the possible remarketing of the 2011A Refunding
Water Revenue Bonds and conversion from a SIFMA Index Rate Note to a Variable Rate
Demand Obligation.

The Bonds will be limited obligations of the City to be paid from revenues of the City Water
Utility system. Neither the faith and credit, nor the taxing power of the City, the State of
California or any political subdivision thereof will be pledged for the payment of the principal
or interest on the Bonds.

The Public Hearing will be held by the City Council on the following date:

DATE: November 8, 2022
TIME: 3p.m.
LOCATION: In-person and/or Virtual Public Hearing:
Art Pick Council Chamber, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA. 92522

To listen to the meeting live and provide public comment,
call (669) 900-6833 and enter Meeting ID: 926 9699 1265 at 3 p.m.
View live Webcast at www.riversideca.gov/meeting.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

All persons interested in this matter are hereby invited to appear at the time and place
specified to voice their opinions related thereto. Persons unable to attend such hearing may
forward their written statements relating to the matter to the City Clerk, City Hall, 3200 Main
Street, Riverside, CA 92522, or email City_Clerk@riversideca.gov. Comments via the
eComment feature may be submitted until two hours before the start of the City Council
meeting on November 8, 2022 at www.riversideca.gov/meeting.

Additional information concerning the above matter may be obtained from, and written
comments should be addressed to, City Clerk, 3900 Main Street, 7th Floor, Riverside,
Callifornia 92522 or emailed to City_Clerk@riversideca.gov.

L
DONESIA GAUSE, MMC
City Clerk of the City of Riverside *
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